John Brendon

June 14, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge St, 27thFloor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Tribute Resources Inc. - Huron Bayfield Gas Storage Project
Board File Numbers: EB-2011-0076/EB-2011-0077/EB-2011-0078

This letter is intended to make a formally request that Mr. John Brendon be given Observer Status for
the application for leave to construct of a natural gas transmission pipeline in the county of Huron and in
the County of Middlesex by Bayfield Pipeline Corp. {Board File No. EB-2011-0078).

Sincerely,

John Brendon





